
   
 
 
Windham Depot Advisory Committee  
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
        April 12, 2005 
 
Minutes 
 
 
Tuesday April 12, 2005; 4:00 pm, Town Administrative buildings 
 
Attendance: John Mangan, Jon Normington, Bruce Bretton, Wayne Morris, Mark Samsel, Jack McCarthy 
 
Meeting called to order 4:05 pm 
 
 
# Accept Minutes of  March 16, 2005 meeting  
 
 
Old Business: 
 
 
# Status from State 
 

- Letter received from Carol Murray dated March 22, 2005, outlining process to present written 
request to DOT for building conveyance. Letter indicates the states preference not to sell any 
land in the corridor, however would consider a long term lease on the buildings. 

- Mark and Jon will review requirements for request and develop our letter of intent to forward 
to the state. 

 
  

# Town Website update 
 
 
# Timeline of Depot events?  
 

- Jon presented work to date and will continue this effort 
 
# Salt Shed information/update 
 

- Recommended that we send a formal letter to the BOS indicating our vote at our March 16, 
2005 meeting recommending that the Highway Department look to relocate the salt sheds. 

 
New Business: 

 
# Discussion of possible grants available to help fund rehabilitation efforts. 
# General discussion of salt operations and usage in the town. 

 
 
Next meeting: May 5, 2005 
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